
 

Notice of Policy and Procedure Update: 

The Retail Storage Quality Assurance (QA) Policies and Procedures manual is currently being updated. 
During the update process, please reach out to inspections@nyserda.ny.gov with any questions.  

Thank you, 

NYSERDA Quality and Market Standards Team 
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